
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 2, 2025 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Chairman      Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations 
  
  
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 
 
I am requesting funding for Township of Mount Ida Project. The entity to receive funding for this 
project is the Town of Mount Ida, located at 6679 US Highway 18, PO Box 185, Fennimore, WI 53809. 
The funding would be used to improve roads for the safety of our children, promote tourism within the 
surrounding community, and better serve the local businesses within the Wisconsin 3rd Congressional 
District. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will promote safety and increase 
business within the township.  
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes authorized in 
42 U.S.C.5305(a)(2). 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
         
 
 
 
Derrick Van Orden       
Member of Congress 
 


